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December 13, 2022

Jim Aikman

Interim CEQ

Doctors of BC

115-1665 West Broadway
Vancouver BC, V6J 5A4

Dear Mr. Aikman,
RE: Letter - Information on Cancelled Procedures

This will confirm that the Ministry of Health will work with Doctors of BC to determine what
information is currently available from the Ministry and/or Health Authorities on procedures
performed in Health Authority facilities that are cancelled on the day of the procedures or the
day before, and will work with the Health Authorities to seek to expedite access to such
information.

The Ministry will arrange for a meeting with Assistant Deputy Ministry, Hospital and Provincial
Services Division within 30 days of the ratification of the 2022 Physician Master Agreement to
discuss the type of information sought and available sources of information. The Ministry and
Health Authorities will seek to expedite access to such information.

Any information that is provided as a result of these efforts will be identified as confidential by
the disclosing party and will be subject to Article 5.3 of the PMA.

Sincerely,

S

Mark Armitage

Assistant Deputy Minister

Health Sector Workforce and Beneficiary Services Division
Ministry of Health

Ministry of Health Office of the Assistant Deputy Minister PO Box 9649 STN PROV GOVT
Health Scctor Workforce and Beneficiary Services Division . Victoria BC VEW 9P4

Tel: 250.952-3166

Fax: 250,952-3131



